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11th March 2021
Re: TEACHER OF SPANISH 0.2 VACANCY – April 2021 

Thank you for your interest in a teaching post at Fircroft. We are a vibrant multicultural, two form entry, primary school in Wandsworth with a strong community ethos which we fondly refer to as our ‘Fircroft Family’! We strongly believe in providing a rich curriculum experience for all our pupils – reflected in our school motto ‘Success for all, in all we do’. Our pupils are friendly, well-behaved and hard-working and keen to make the most of all their curriculum opportunities.
We are looking for an outstanding specialist teacher to teach Spanish, across KS2. This is a one-day a week position and for the rest of this academic year would be for a Tuesday however, we may be able to be flexible with the day, in subsequent years.  You should be able to demonstrate outstanding classroom practice and ideally have experience of working with this age range, in similar schools. We have established medium term plans for all year groups which you would be able to use as the basis for your lesson planning. 

If this sounds like the position for you, please ensure you address all aspects of the person specification in your application, as this will be used to shortlist candidates for interview.
I look forward to hearing from you,
Best wishes,
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Success for all, in all we do.




Denise York
Headteacher
Please note that there is no parking on the school site and the school is in a controlled parking zone. The best way to travel to us is on foot or by public transport - Tooting Bec underground station is 5 minutes away and there are several bus routes close by.

